
From: Melanie Schaller <maschaller@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 1:35 PM 

To: ZZ City Clerk External 

Subject: I oppose the ordinance number #Sec. 32-191, or file number #22-0636. 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

Hello,  My name is Melanie Schaller, I live and have children in the city of La Crosse.   

I am very uncomfortable with any government ban on counselors from speaking to a child about their 
sexual identy of preferences.  This issue is between the parents and the child and any counselor they 
may seek help from.  The government has no business banning possible conversations amongst a 
certified counselor and their clients.    

The local government has plenty of other issues that need attention.  This is unnecessary! 

Thank you for your time, 

Melanie Schaller 


